
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 
UNDER SECRETARY FOR MEMORIAL AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON DC 20420 

Mr. James G. Henager 
Chairman 
National Veterans Memorial 
Vision of Henager Museum 
8837 South State Road 57 
Elberfeld, IN 47613 

Dear Mr. Henager: 

MAY 62008 

Thank you for sending President George W. Bush information about the 
National Veterans Memorial project, located in Buckskin , Indiana. The President 
cares about the concems of those who write to him; however, he cannot 
personally respond to every letter that he receives. Your letter was referred to 
me because I oversee the operation of the Department of Veterans Affairs 
National Cemetery Administration . 

We were pleased to have learned of this important memorial. 
Your mission to construct a memorial that commemorates all veterans is 
commendable. We are grateful for your patriotism, and we appreciate your 
desire to honor and pay tribute to those who have served our country. 
Please continue to keep us informed on the progress on the memorial. 

Thank you for your interest and support of our Nation 's veterans. 

William F. Tuerk 


